
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Shape the future of cancer care  
We’d love to hear from you 
No one knows better than you for how we can 
improve quality, safety, and the care experience. 
That is why we are currently forming a new Patient 
Advisory Council for those receiving treatment in 
Roseville, Sacramento, and Rancho Cordova 
Medical Oncology and Radiation Oncology 
departments. Monthly meetings will be held online. 
Scan the QR code to learn more and let your voice 
be heard. 
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